
First Grade News 

December 15, 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

Here’s our news! 

 

Reading Workshop: 

This week we will finish up our work within our book clubs. Each group has been 

reading nonfiction books related to our learning in Social Studies on Community 

helpers.  

 

Phonics/Penmanship: 

New words for the week:  play, do, go, where, with 

 

Math 

This week we will begin our 3rd unit called Geometry and Fractions. Please take a 

closer look below. 

 

Social Studies: 

We have begun a new unit about Communities and their members.  We will talk 

about different types of communities (town, city, country) and what we might see in 

those types of communities and community helpers.  We will learn about a shelter, 

and we will continue to discuss wants vs. needs.  For example, we need medicine and 

we want a new toy.  We are excited to begin this new unit, oh what fun we will have!   

 

Note: If someone in your family is a community helper, please let your child’s 

teacher know.  We are looking to have a few real community helpers speak with 

our classes about what you do for the community and how you help.  Some 

community helpers that we will be talking about, but are not limited to are: a 

firefighter, a nurse, and a policeman.    Please let us know how you help the 

community! 

 

Save the Date: 

Our winter celebration will be held on Monday December 22nd from 11:30-12:00 in 

your child’s classroom. All parents are welcome to attend.  We will be making a 

winter craft and reading a story.  Oh what fun the cold weather brings! 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Debbie Jacobs 

Allison Cabezas 

Maureen Rojee 



 

 
 



 


